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September 21, 1992

Mr. Michael A. Fracasso

Environmental Analyst

CT Department of Environmental Protection
Waste Management Bureau

Engineering and Enforcement Division

165 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, Connecticut 06106

RE: Groundwater Assessment Monitoring Modification Plan

Dear Mr. Fracasso: ,

Textron Lycoming herewith submits to the Connecticut Department of
Environmental Protection a dynamic groundwater assessment
monitoring program which reflects the current level of
understanding of the contaminant plume migration from the four
former surface impoundments at the Textron Lycoming/Stratford Army
Engine Plant site for your consideration.

This follows the comment recommended in the Eighth Annual Summary
Report that analyses for inorganic constituents not found present
in the contaminant plume be discontinued and that the frequency of

sampling in upgradient or "side-gradient" wells not showing
contamination be reduced.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.
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